From: Baker. Larry

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us

Subject: NBTWEEN State #1

Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 3:08:07 PM

All,

Apache Corporation plans on conducting remediation activities starting on Tuesday July 5t 2016 in
accordance with the approved corrective action plan. Please let me know if you have any questions
or wish to discuss. Thanks and have a nice day.

Bruce Baker

Apache Corporation
Environmental Technician
Northwest District

Email: larry.baker@apachecorp.com
Mobile: 432-631-6982


mailto:Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
mailto:agroves@slo.state.nm.us
mailto:larry.baker@apachecorp.com

